OTR (On the Rhine) Program Cost 2020 for East European Partner Institutions

The “On the Rhine” Program will take place from 18 May to 18 June 2020 in Speyer. Here you can
find further information about it: http://www.uni-speyer.de/de/studium/otr.php

You will live in a dormitory on Speyer Campus in a double-room with a German or international e.g.
American room mate.

How much is the program fee?

The total program fee for international students coming from East Europe is € 1100,00.
It includes:

v" Acoomodation cost for 5 weeks in the dorm on Speyer Campus
v" Teaching material, copy costs, cost for Farewell BBQ

v' Cost for integration dinner on 18 May 2020 with students, professors,
administrative staff

v’ Excursion costs (entrance fees, bus costs, public transport costs in Brussels, tour
costs, for the excursions to Heidelberg, Frankfurt, Strasbourg, Luxemburg and
Brussels)

v" Accommodation costs for the 4-day-exursions to Luxembourg and Brussels
(hostel and hotel) including breakfast and 2 lunch packages on the Luxembourg-
Brussels trip

v" Administrative costs

These costs are not included:

> All travel costs to Germany and back to Georgia are not included.
» Daily expenses/living costs are not included.

In most cases, the scholarship will not cover all costs for the participation in the program.
This means that the students have to pay for their travel and living expenses on their own.

How do you pay the program fee?

There are two ways:

1. By wire transfer to Speyer University by 30 April 2020 at the latest.

Banking details:

Account holder: Landeshochschulkasse (LHSK) Mainz
Name of Bank: Deutsche Bundesbank Filiale Mainz, HegelstralRe 65, 55122 Mainz
BIC/SWIFT: MARKDEF1550


http://www.uni-speyer.de/de/studium/otr.php

IBAN: DE25 5500 0000 0055 0015 11
PURPOSE: 1510/111 31 OTR (please state this purpose on the wire transfer!)

Each wire transfer from Georgia to Germany normally includes banking fees.
These banking fees have to be paid by the students, not by Speyer University.
Please ask your bank about the amount of the banking fees and wire the
appropriate amount to us (normally, the banking fees amount to between 20
and 40 Euros

2. Cash payment

You may also pay in cash at the accounting office in Speyer (Ms Sauer or Ms
Tehranian).

The second possibility (cash payment) is suggested in case you get a scholarship. In this case,
the scholarship will be paid out at our accounting office and your program fee will be paid in.

In case you don’t get a scholarship, the easiest way of payment is by wire transfer.

We wish you a pleasant and interesting study time in Speyer!

Your “On the Rhine” Organizational Team



